
Please support this bill - particularly the piece that includes parents’ right to opt out. 

Do not interference with our parental rights and do not be controlled by the interests of testing 

companies. 

We desperately care about our children’s education and need to be able to make informed 

choices that work toward raising intelligent, thoughtful, compassionate, and productive adults.  

 

Respectfully, 

Kristin Payne 

 


